Report of the Ad Hoc Membership Committee to the 58" Convention of the Pan
American Round Tables of Texas in Houston, Texas from April 20-23, 2017 by

Carmen R. Guerra, Chairman

The Ad Hoc Membership Committee was named to study a way on how to add
new members to our Tables. It has been a very difficult task. We can only suggest

the following:

1- Not living in the Cities where the Tables are, it is hard to know the problems.
Have the Associate Directors give a Work Shop on what works to bring Members

to our Tables.

2- Every Table has its own By-Laws in their Membership Committee.

3- If the Members don’t bring or invite theirs friends and family as guest to their
Table’s Programs, your Table is in trouble. See if they can be prospective

members. But be careful who you invite.

Do not be idle, be positive and make your Programs good, informative and as

entertaining as you can.

“ONE FOR ALL AND ALL FOR ONE”
Carmen R. Guerra  McAllen
Gloria Riddle Corpus Christi
Carmen Guerra Austin Table
Jessica Farrell Fort Worth !

Esperanza Deutsch Eagle Pass



